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The Gaming Security Professionals of Canada (GSPC) was created in 1994 

under the name of the Canadian Association of Casino Security Directors. As the 

original name suggested, this not-for-profit association had an important but limited 

mandate. 

However, over time its mandate broadened to include VLT’s, traditional lottery 

products and systems, eGaming, IT Security and Surveillance. What has not 

changed is the Membership which includes Executives and Senior Managers 

having decision making authority in gaming organizations across the country. 

 

The purpose and objectives of the GSPC are: 

 

1) To promote and encourage the exchange of ideas, information, experience, 

methods, processes and best practices related to security in the gaming 

industry. 

 

2) To facilitate the collection and distribution of data, ideas, knowledge, 

methods and techniques related to security in the gaming industry. 

 
3) To establish a code of ethics for its members and encourage observance of 

same. 

 
4) To conduct an annual General Meeting for its members. 

 
5) To host educational sessions by providing guest speakers, presentations and 

lectures in order to foster, encourage and promote discussion on cross 

jurisdictional issues and matters of common interest. 

 

In 2011, the Bylaws of the GSPC were amended to allow for Corporate Membership. 

The purpose of this prospectus is to encourage our corporate partners to apply for 

membership in the Association.  
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Corporate 

Membership 
Opportunity 



 
 
 
 
Being a Corporate Member of the GSPC provides for direct access to industry 

decision makers throughout the year as an integral part of its network, and on a 

face-to-face basis at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) held over a three day 

period in June of each year at gaming venues across the country on a rotational 

basis. 

 

More particularly, Corporate Membership provides the following: 

 

• Your corporate logo and website link on the GSPC website 

 

• The right to use the GSPC logo for the purpose of communication, marketing 

and promotions 

• The right to use the GSPC as a reference 

 

• Recognition at the AGM in program materials and signage 

 

• The right to attend AGM social programing 

 

• The right to attend AGM business programing  

 

• The right to exhibit your products and services at the AGM 

 

• Subject to program limitations and relevance of material, the ability to present 

new products and services at the AGM 

 

• Access to the GSPC membership list 

 

For more information regarding the GSPC, please visit our website at gspc.ca. For 

more information regarding this opportunity, please contact Gerald Boose, 

GSPC Executive Director, by phone at 519-819-4618 or by email at 

gerald.boose@gspc.ca. 
  

The Value 
Proposition 
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